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Class Updates 

Willows 

In literacy this week we have been looking at the difference between fiction and 

non-fiction before we start writing about sea creatures. 

 

Oaks 

Mrs ChilverΩs has asked that all of Oaks continue with practising their parts and songs 

for the play. The children have been told about their costumes, the clothes they wore 

for their WWII trip will be fine, and please may we ask that girls wear shorts under 

their dresses as they will be dancing.  Thank you 
 

Key Value ς Thankfulness 

The focus for next week is ΨSaying Thank youΩ  

 

 

Class Attendance 
Class attendance will not be issued this week due to class trips. 

 



 
 
 

Sports Day ς Monday 17th June  
Well done to all the children for putting full effort in their sports day.  

Congratulations to Beatrix Potter (Green) ς the winning house. 

 

 



 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rounderõs Team 

The Rounderõs team were fantastic on 

Monday, displaying great team work.  They were 

backing each other up, fielding with accuracy and 

battling with determination. Well done to 

everyone. (Apologies to Toby for not being in the 

photo  as he left half an hour before the end). 

Thank you to all that helped with transport.  

 
 

 

 

School Fete  
Saturday 15th June 2019 

Thank you to all that 

supported the School 

Fete. They raised around 

£800 and then with the 

Aviva Fund it will top 

the amount over £1000. 

Well Done 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Leavers Photo 
We have sent the year 6 leavers 

photo to the Beccles & Bungay 

Journal to be published this 

Friday 28th June ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ψ{ŎƘƻƻƭ 

[ŜŀǾŜǊǎ нлмфΩ article. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Language Day 

Year 5 have the opportunity to join in with 

the Language day at Hobart on Monday 1st 

July.  

Permission slips need to be completed for 

them to go. If you could pop in the office 

over the next few days, if not then Monday 

morning at the latest. 

Thank you 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

Norfolk Show - Years 3-4 

 
Well done to all years 3 and 4, they were very well 

behaved. Thank you to our parent helpers, Donna 

Banthorpe and Sarah Denny. 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Day ς Friday 21st June 

 

 

The children had a lovely afternoon last Friday, celebrating World 

Music Day. We had a lady called Svelta come in and play her 

Accordian. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


